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Help Shape North Pocono’s Future: Survey Now Open!

Dear Neighbor,

Seven townships and Moscow Borough have joined forces to craft a
single, regional comprehensive plan and we need your input. Please
set aside five quick minutes to complete our anonymous community
survey at NorthPoconoPlan.com.

Your answers will steer:

« Housing options and where new homes belong
« Protection of farms, forests, and open space

. Road, trail, and broadband improvements

. Job growth and small-business opportunities

The survey is confidential and works on any phone or computer. Every
voice matters to this process, whether you’ve lived here all your life
or just moved in.

Survey tentatively closes on September 30, 2025.

Thank you for helping keep North Pocono’s future in local hands,
North Pocono Planning Association Steering Committee.



